From: 
Sent: 22 November 2016 10:22
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Planning Application : 16/02030/F

With  regard to the above Planning Application, I would like to raise the following objection to the proposed application for planning. 

The car park needs to be retained as it is for the future use of the pub. There is very little parking in the near vicinity and very much required for the pub.

The Planning Application if granted would completely alter  the character, ambience and style of a Conservation  Area and many people living  close by would have their views, seriously affected.

Please do not allow this Application.

Angela Butt 

